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Tire prices have gone up 33% since 2020. Oregonians pay the 10th highest gas tax 

in the nation. Now you want to add 4% to the cost of new tires.  

 

The proceeds from that 4% do nothing to fix our crumbling roads and bridges. It goes 

to rail transit projects and a "tire pollution” program.  

 

Are we not taxed enough? Maybe the Oregon government could try living within their 

budget? Because we have to find new ways to live within ours. 

 

Taken together with many other bills I'm seeing this session, this is egregious 

overtaxation. 


